
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 Advantage Curriculum: Poetry Workshop

This term, as a part of our Advantage Curriculum, we are welcoming Alan Durant to the school on
Tuesday 3rd October 2023. Whilst here all our Year 6 Children are invited to take part in a Poetry
Workshop.

Pupils will be joined by an award winning author, writer and community coach - Alan Durant - who
will share some of her creative productions, perform some of her work on empowerment and
listen to all the pupils perform their own poems. The session will end with a Q&A where children
can ask any questions they’d like.

We ask for a contribution of £5 towards this workshop, payment is due on Parentpay by Monday
2nd October 2023. If you need any support with Parentpay, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs
Revill in the school office.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Revill in the school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Aherne, Miss Forge & Mrs Jenkins


